
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

OF THE TULARE COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the regular meeting of the Governing Board of the Tulare 
County Office of Education scheduled to be held on July 19, 2023 at 3:00 p.m.,  all members of 
said Governing Board were absent, and the undersigned Secretary of said Governing Board 
thereupon declared said meeting adjourned to the next regular meeting [or other designated time] 
to be held on August 9, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. at the Tulare County Office of Education, at the Jim 
Vidak Education Center, 6200 S. Mooney Blvd., Visalia, California, 93277.   

Dated: July 19, 2023 

County Superintendent 
Secretary to the Governing Board of the Tulare County Office of Education 


	OF THE TULARE COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION

